
November 2023 

Greetings for November 

 

Hello fellow members: 
 
It’s the first day of November and it feels like it -- cold, windy and it’s going to get 
dark earlier. On November 5th, it’s time to turn back the clocks and experience 
shorter days. Also, in November, most of us have prepared our Vette’s for the long 
and cold winter weather and have them garaged.  

But also, in November,  the Board and club members start working on the year end presentation to the 
club members.  We also start planning the events for the club such as trips and socials in 2024. That’s 
why the November and December meetings are so important to get all the members’ ideas and 
comments on our new Calendar of Events for 2024.  

We will have some new members taking several of the club positions to help the NICC make your 
membership interesting to enjoy for the New Year. Remember, new ideas are always welcome. 

The NICC November 1, 2023, membership meeting attendance was up over the October number of 22. 
The November meeting saw 26 people attending, including the Zoom members.  

To all members, the December meeting is the year end meeting and is very important to attend. If you 
can’t attend the meeting in person, use Zoom and you can still be part of the meeting.  

But remember, all the activity that we enjoy would not be possible without the members that set up 
and work so hard to achieve these events. We are always in need of a helping hand to achieve the 
GREAT times that we have.  The club is always open for new ideas for our activity list of things to do, so 
speak up. 

Don’t forget the Photo Contest!  Take pictures on your trips or any special events and send them to 
Preston Morgan. The deadline for submission of photos for the 2023 contest is November 30th. 

Remember this is your club, get involved and enjoy the time that we have together. 

Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, 6075 E. Riverside Blvd., Rockford on the first 
Wednesday of the month. The newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. I would love 
to see more members attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision making and 
to bring forth new ideas. Members are also welcomed to attend the Board meeting. Guests are 
welcome to attend the social hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast friend and 
have a good time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


